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Dear parents, 

I hope you are well. 

As we conclude cycle 1, our students deserve a much-needed break to rejuvenate and be ready 

for Cycle 2. 

This email is to notify you that as per the school calendar, the midterm break will start on 

Sunday, October 22, 2023, to Thursday, October 26, 2023, for students, staff, and faculty.  

We will resume to regular school hours on Sunday, October 29, 2023.  

We wish you a great break.   

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Sincerely,  

The Office of Communication  

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar 


